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Sales Tax Received in April 2024 (March 2024 processing) 

County's General Sales Tax is Down 9.95% for this month compared to the same month in 2023 or down 162,701.95 
in 1984 voter approved General Fund portion and Down 9.95% year-to-date compared to the same period in 2023 or 
down 162,701.95 (March 2024 processing through February 2025 processing). 

 Five of the top fifty remitters went unprocessed for an average total of $104,014 and five of the previous six 
unprocessed did not catch up with more than twice their average amount for an average total of $47,611.  The top 
fifty remitters represent 51.66% of tax receipts. 

 Current activity suggests 1984 voter approved General Fund portion of Sales Tax for 2024 will end the year at 
18,480,285 which is at 94.60% of budget or $1,055,444 below 2024 general revenue Fund 101 budget of 
$19,535,729 and $293,352.66 below 2023 actual.  Note: Relying on the activity of one month, with high 
unprocessed is not advised.  This year Easter was in March, while it is not a State holiday, and we 
anticipate slower processing due to more vacation time being used than last year.  In addition, we were 
already noticing slower submission/processing trends in previous reports.  

Trend Lines 
The 3-Month trend line decreased 0.89% this month while the 12-Month line decreased 1.30% decreasing the gap to  
-4.53% from -4.93%.  The trend lines crossed seventeen months ago.  This crossing of the trend lines signaled a 
transition from a period of increasing growth to a period of a decline in growth.  The 3-Month trend line crossed the 
0% growth for the first time since May of 2017.  Last month we noted the slowing of the decline in the 3-Month trend 
line as encouraging.  That decline increased again this month.  We will have to wait to see if this is due to the 
previously discussed processing differences or if it is from a more economy driven change. 



 

 
Timing of Receipts verses the Economic Period Receipts are reported for 

 

Like last month, it appears that submission of taxes and processing of taxes for a period has slowed since last 
year.  Receipts in the first and second months for a period are higher in every case above for the past year than 
the current.  However, receipts in the third are higher in every case for the most recent year.  Economic activity for 
October and November total more than the previous year; however, it is now, questionable whether the later 
months of collection will be able to overcome the early month deficits in the most recent year.  (This is a change 
from what budget believed just last month.) 
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